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N o v e m b e r  2 1
YEAR MARIE POUSSEPIN

"Therefore, with the Sisters of the General Government, we have decided to
organize A YEAR OF THANKSGIVING to the Lord for the Beatification of Marie

Poussepin, from November 20, 2019 to November 21, 2020. To live an experience
of thanksgiving will lead us to love, know and value more our own Charism, which

is indispensable to re-signify our life and mission, as well as to engage in its
reorganization and restructuring."

 

Sr. Maria Escayola, Superior General, 

Letter 11/21/2019
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